
From:   
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 1:23 PM 
To: response <response@hkex.com.hk> 
Subject: Feedback on HKEx's Consultation Paper in Aug 2019 
 
WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I, as a student member (no. 4646199) of HKICS, totally agree with the proposal to codify the waiver 
described in paragraph 71 of the captioned consultation paper in respect of the experience and 
qualification of company secretary into the Rules. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Rebecca Lee 

 




